Dear Homeowner,

On October 16, 2019, the Valencia Northbridge Architectural Committee made a change to the current policy as it pertains to architectural approval to install solar panels. Homeowners can now install solar panels without submitting an architectural application provided they follow the instructions noted below:

- Following the installation of the solar panels, the conduit must be painted to match the adjacent building surface (roof, stucco or siding).
- The electrical box does not need to be painted to match the building.

